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It’s not too late to apply for a                           
Challenge Award in 2018! 
 

Applications for the Challenge Award, which 
require a three- to five-page Organizational Profile and a Key Business 
Factors Worksheet, are due July 1.   An  Organizational Profile sets the 
context for understanding your  organization; helps identify gaps in key 

information and focus on key     
performance requirements and   
results; and identify topics for which 
conflicting, little or no information is 
available to use for strategic     
planning.*  The process of writing a        
Challenge award application can     
enhance accreditation processes such as the ISO 
9001:2015 with a defined framework for creating an          
Organization Context.   

As a Challenge applicant, you will receive a feedback report on your Profile and award recogni-
tion at the Governor’s Quality Award Celebration at the Marriott Hotel in Little Rock on Thursday, 
September 13. Training is available by webinar for those writing a Challenge Award. If you are 
interested,  contact Sue Weatter at  sweatter@arkansasstatechamber.com or 501-372-2222.  

Recognition is the first thing that comes to mind, but for those that understand the process know 
it’s about improving organizational performance.  Preparing an application itself can be used as a 
system of accountability for continual improvement.  It involves work (you don’t just fill out a 
form), but the rewards are a thorough assessment of priorities, goals and results…making sure 
everyone is on the same page. Don’t wait. Apply for a Challenge Award for 2018! 

Our Mission 

To advance performance excellence and economic vitality of participating Arkansas            
organizations through training, assessment, and recognition. 

 

Our Vision 

The preferred resource and catalyst for excellence in organizational performance. 
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Governor’s Quality Award 

2018 Board of Examiners 

Appreciation Luncheon 

Tuesday, October 16 | 12 p.m. 

Governor’s Mansion,             
Little Rock 

“A Hospital, A Hurricane, and ‘This Crazy Thing Called Baldrige’”                           
By Christine Schaefer                                                  

When Memorial Hermann Sugar Land Hospital earned the Baldrige Award in 2016, it boasted results such as 

 Top 10 percent ranking nationally for emergency center arrival-to-discharge time, compliance with regulations 
to reduce medication errors, bed turnaround times, radiology and laboratory result turnaround times, and use 
of computerized physician order entry 

 Workforce retention rates of 90 percent for employee partners, 100 percent for physician partners, and 90 
percent for volunteer partners, all of which were comparable to or exceeded national benchmarks that year 

 Highly favorable patient ratings—in the 90th percentile of Press Ganey comparison data—indicating custom-
ers were especially “likely to recommend” the hospital’s day surgery, emergency care, gynecology, orthope-
dics, and women’s health services and departments 

 Three-year operating earnings (before interest, depreciation, and amortization) that exceeded Standard and 
Poor’s (S&P) national median for “AA”-rated nonprofit hospitals, plus an operating margin that met or exceed-
ed the S&P benchmarks for the same group for four years 

 
The community hospital southwest of Houston, Texas, continues to excel today. Last year, its focus on “bringing 
together quality, safety, and a family-caring-for-family approach”—complemented by use of the Baldrige Excel-
lence Framework—guided its responses to a severe and unexpected challenge: the severe Hurricane Harvey and 
subsequent flooding of Houston and adjoining areas.   

Efrain Solis is a senior project manager for Memorial Hermann Sugar Land. Reflecting on the devastating 2017 
hurricane season, Solis said recently, “There were many acts of heroism, and some lessons we can impart.” Alt-
hough other hospitals have well-established plans for managing extreme weather and other natural disasters, he 
added, what may be exceptional about Memorial Hermann Sugar Land was that “we wrapped our response 
around the Baldrige framework and focused on our core competencies and values.” Thus, making the tough deci-
sion to evacuate the hospital after Hurricane Harvey was not as tough, he said, noting that it aligned with patient 
safety, a core competency for the hospital.* 

* To read the rest of the story, go to https://www.nist.gov/blogs/blogrige/hospital-hurricane-and-crazy-thing-called-
baldrige.  Jason Glover with Memorial Sugar Land Hospital will be the featured speaker at the 2018 Governor’s Quali-
ty Award Healthcare Seminar on Tuesday, June 19 at the Embassy Suites Hotel in Little Rock. (See opposite page). 
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     The Arkansas Institute for Performance Excellence, a private non-profit 
501(c)(3) corporation, was established in 1994 for the purpose of support-
ing the broad-based use of quality principles throughout Arkansas to drive 
performance improvement.  The organization, governed by a volunteer 
Board of Directors, is statewide and is incorporated in Arkansas, located in 
Little Rock.  In November of 2008 the Board of Directors voted to enter 
into a partnership with the Arkansas State Chamber of Commerce, which 
provides facilities and administrative support and marketing and promotion 
assistance to the program.   

     The Arkansas Institute for Performance Excellence was founded by con-
cerned Arkansas business leaders who understood the need to recognize 
companies reaching for the highest standards in their products, services and 
processes and who understood the need for organizations to have the tools 
and training to improve and to strive for performance excellence.  The 
Board of Directors believe that by continuous improvement of our competi-
tiveness in the global marketplace, we can help ensure more jobs, a stronger 
economy for our state, and a better tomorrow for all Arkansans.  The Insti-
tute administers the Governor’s Quality Award, an award process open to 
all organizations within the state, both for-profit and not-for-profit. 

      

 
1200 West Capitol 

Little Rock, Arkansas  72201 
 

Phone: 501-372-2222 
Fax:     501-372-2722 

E-mail: sweatter@arkansas-quality.org 

ING EXCELLENCE IN ARKANSAS 

Organization 

WWW. ARKANSAS-
QUALITY.ORG 

 

 

 

 

Challenge Award Applications Due July 1 

2018 Governor’s Quality Award Healthcare Seminar June  19 

Governor’s Quality Award Celebration September 13 

2018 Process Improvement Meeting September 14 

Examiners’ Appreciation Luncheon October 16 

   2018                                                          
Governor’s Quality Award Calendar  

Like the Arkansas Institute for Performance Excellence  on Facebook! 

Mark your calendars for the 

 2018 Governor’s Quality Award Celebration  
Thursday, September 13 | Marriott Hotel, Little Rock 


